
 
From	the	Office	of	Superintendent	Nora	Gutierrez	

	
Updates	from	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

This	is	the	newsletter	where	you	can	receive	the	latest	information	on	what	is	
going	on	in	the	Tolleson	Union	High	School	District	

	
Tuesday,	April	14,	2020	

	
• 2020	High	School	Senior	Yearbook	Photos:		

	
AZEdNews,	an	online	publication	of	the	Arizona	School	Boards	Association	(ASBA),	invites	
you	to	submit	photos	of	your	high	school	senior	for	their	online	yearbook.	AZEdNews	
wants	to	honor	and	recognize	Arizona’s	graduating	high	school	seniors	while	school	
campuses	are	closed	for	the	COVID-19	Coronavirus	pandemic.	

	
Submit	photos	or	check	out	the	seniors	already	on	the	site	from	high	schools	across	
Arizona.	AZEdNews	will	be	posting	a	few	seniors	daily	on	their	social	media	pages	as	well.		

	
https://azednews.com/azednews-senior-yearbook-photos/.	

 
• Census	2020	

	

																	

	



	
	

	

																				 	
	
Full	Story:	https://www.sports360az.com/2020/04/tolleson-district-schools-compete-
in-madden-nfl-tournament/	

	

																					 	



	
	

	

Full	Story:	https://www.westvalleyview.com/community/youth_of_today/online-
learning-meals-to-continue/article_efa07eb8-790f-11ea-916e-4356ddf74a1c.html	

	

• Free	WIFI	from	Cox	Communications			
	
Cox	Communications	has	an	extensive	network	of	wireless	hotspots	available	at	no	
charge.	To	log	onto	a	Cox	hotspot:	
	

o Open	your	device	and	power	on	
o If	not	prompted	with	a	WIFI	selection,	click	on	the	time	at	the	bottom	right	hand	

side	of	the	screen	
o Click	below	the	WIFI	symbol	where	it	says	“Not	Connected”	
o Find	the	Cable	WIFI	or	Cox	WiFi	wireless	network	from	the	list	of	available	

networks	and	connect	to	it	
o You	will	be	taken	to	a	screen	in	Chrome	where	you	will	need	to	accept	the	terms	

and	conditions	for	services.	You	will	be	prompted	to	enter	your	name,	and	email	
address	

o Check	“I	agree”	
o You	will	not	need	to	log	in	or	register	
o Note	that	this	is	NOT	a	secured	network	

	
For	a	map	of	available	hotspots,	go	to:	
https://www.cox.com/residential/internet/learn/cox-
hotspots.html?fbclid=IwAR3PTsOS2vkeEnuy376wRhBmPaQC7qzx1PuP5LrbRrFPTVIEbXU
EzZhC4ME		

																																																																	 	

Please	check	the	#TUHSDStrong	tab	on	our	website	(www.tuhsd.org)	for	
archived	versions	of	our	updates.	Take	care	and	stay	healthy.	

	
	

																																												 	


